
OFFICER REPORT TO COUNCIL

SCRUTINY ANNUAL REPORT 2017/18

BACKGROUND:

It is good practice to reflect upon, and evaluate the performance of the 
council’s scrutiny function. The attached report summarises the key activity of 
the select committees in the municipal year 2017/18 and signposts priorities 
and development opportunities for 2018/19. 

RECOMMENDATIONS:

1. That Members of the council consider the report and comment 
accordingly. 

Lead/Contact Officer: Ross Pike, Committee Business Manager, Democratic 
Services

Sources/background papers: 

Select Committee Agenda and Minutes July 2017 to May 2018, available 
here: 
https://mycouncil.surreycc.gov.uk/ieDocHome.aspx?XXR=0&Year=2017&Pag
e=1&EB=F 
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